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         DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN’S SERVICE MEETING WITH CHAIRMEN  
                  AND VICE-CHAIRMAN OF GOVERNORS 
                  NOTES OF THE MEETING ON WEDNESDAY 17 SEPTEMBER 2014 
                               AT THE NORTH LONDON BUSINESS PARK 
 
                                                    In attendance  
 
Jeremy Alford   St Mary’s CE Primary 
Katalin Aradi    Martin Primary 
Katie Attwood                                 Brookland Junior and Infant 
Martin Blain    Alma Primary  
David Bloom    Menorah Foundation 
Mark Chapman   Holy Trinity CE Primary 
Kristine Chowdhry   Bell Lane Primary 
Georgia Cocks   Sunnyfields Primary 
Gerry Costello   St Theresa RC Primary 
Liz Court    Woodcroft Primary 
Matt Dreisin    Northway 
Ibrahim Dustagheer   Broadfields Primary 
Cathy Du Vergier                            Martin Primary  
Sally Gentle    Livingstone Primary 
Natalie Grazin   Alma Primary 
Helen Hampson   Christ Church Primary 
John Hickman   Bell Lane 
Paul Hoskins    Childs Hill 
Barbara Hughes   Moss Hall Junior 
Fiona Kerin    Our Lady of Lourdes N12 
Gilbert Knight    Oakleigh 
John Living    Dollis Infant 
Bruce McGill    Coppetts Wood 
Peter McNamara   Blessed Dominic RC Primary 
Sami Miller    Frith Manor Primary 
Gerald Murphy   Our Lady of Lourdes N12 
Helen Newman   St Johns N11 
Catherine Okrafo-Smart  All Saints NW2 
Dr Adetoun Oyenuga  Summerside Primary 
Clive Partridge   Livingstone Primary 
Sarah Pearce   The Archer Academy 
Matthew Pearlman   Menorah Foundation 
Elizabeth Pearson                          Hampden Way Nursery  
Kim Politzer                                    Moss Hall Junior              
Lia Pottinger                                   Courtland  
David Powell    Church Hill School 
Mike Roberts    St Paul’s CE Primary NW7 
Cllr Brian Salinger   Moss Hall Nursery and Pavilion PRU 
Wey Samathevan   Frith Manor 
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Julian Sandford   Brookhill Nursery 
Bidesh Sarkar   Hollickwood 
Daniel Shaya    Northway 
Tracey Simmons   Sunnyfields 
Jill Summers    Wessex Gardens 
Barbara Taylor   Monken Hadley CE Primary 
Nigel Taylor    Wessex Gardens 
Ruth Taylor    St Margaret’s Nursery and Trent Primary 
Bronwen Tumani                            Foulds  
Michael Veal    Bishop Douglass RC High 
G Vieri    St Michael’s RC 
Bill Webster                                    Cromer Road Primary     
Marc Wetherill                                Church Hill  
Sue White    Copthall 
Peter White    Brunswick Park Primary and Chalgrove Primary 
Nigel Wildish    St Mary’s CE Primary N3 
Jonathan Wolinsky   Menorah 
Ann Woodhall   Friern Barnet 
Charlotte Zacharia   Grasvenor Avenue Infant and Underhill 
 
Sarah Beaumont (Governor Services Manager), Sheila Bennett (Clerk), Janet 
Robinson (Clerk), Keith Golding (Clerk), George Peradigou (Clerk), Kam Varma 
(Clerk) and Caroline Winston (Clerk).  
 
1. INTRODUCTION, WELCOME AND APOLOGIES  
 
Ian Harrison, Education and Skills Director, welcomed Chairmen and Vice Chairmen 
to the meeting.  
 
Apologies for absence were recorded on behalf of: Beverley Anderson (St Johns 
N11), Andrew Ballam-Davies (Holly Park), John Bowra (Christs’ College), Christine 
Chamberlain (Whitefield), Roger Chapman (Martin Primary), Jane Clayton (Foulds), 
Peter de Naeyer (Underhill), Rev Keith John (Claremont), Margaret Johnson (Friern 
Barnet), Cllr Sury Khatri (Dollis Foundation), Gerry Kirby (Oak Lodge), Caroline 
Korniczky (Northway), Helen Lederman (Oaklodge), Mark Leibling (Brookland Junior 
and Infant), Kevin Omar (St Theresa’s RC Primary), Cllr Barry Rawlings (Hollickwood), 
Ann Robinson (Whitefield), Tony Scott (Copthall), Revd Jonathan Shaw (St Paul’s 
CE), Sam Smus (Pardes House), David Steadman (Alma), Francois Wagneur 
(Garden Suburb Junior and Infant), Denise White (Hampden Way Nursery), Sebastian 
Wood (The Compton), Philip Wright (Courtland), Kate Kennally (Director of People) 
and Liz Shaw, Principal Officer-Safeguarding/Local Authority Designated Officer, 
 

1. Welcome: Ian Harrison welcomed all to the meeting. 
2. The OfSTED framework changes and Governing Body Checklist: Neil Marlow, 

Head of School Improvement and Stuart Gray, Learning Network Inspector, gave a 

presentation (attached). 
3. 2014 test, assessment and examination results: Neil Marlow, Head of School 

Improvement, gave a presentation (attached). 
4. Alternative Delivery Model for Education Services in Barnet – update:  Ian 
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Harrison, Education and Skills Director, gave a presentation (attached). 
5. School improvement – consultation on a new approach: Val White, Lead 

Commissioner, Schools, Skills and Learning, gave a presentation (attached). 
6. SEN Reforms – update:  Penny Richardson, Interim Head of Inclusion and Skills, 

gave a presentation (attached). 
7. Arrangements for managing allegations against staff: In the absence of Liz 

Shaw, Principal Officer-Safeguarding/Local Authority Designated Officer, a 

document was circulated in the pack (attached). 

8. Reconstitution of Governing Bodies of maintained schools 2014-15: Sarah 

Beaumont, Governor Services Manager, gave a presentation (attached). 

9. Date of next meeting: Wednesday 14 January 2015 at 7 – 9pm at Hendon Town 

Hall. 

                              
 


